
I understand this is motivated by Black Lives Matter and I agree that is of the utmost importance.  
 
However i am not really qualified to comment or make suggestions  
 
BUT i do want to say that I feel it is an excessive waste of police to have one parked outside and policing 
inside every school.  
 
I think it is fine to have someone paying attention and protecting schools but i dont feel that person 
needs to be paid close to or more than $100,000 a year.  
 
Are the teachers getting that kind of salary- we have our priorities wrong.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Patricia Lindgren 
 a grandparent of school kids  
 


